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PRESS RELEASE   

 
DATE:  March 7, 2023 
 
TOPIC:  E. 9th Street Sanitary Sewer Replacement Project 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
On March 13, 2023, the City of The Dalles Public Works will begin the second phase of 
a sanitary sewer main replacement project on E. 9th Street. The project area is on E. 9th 
Street west of Quinton Street and on the east leg of the “Y” connector to E. 10th Street. 
 
Local traffic for home access will be allowed. Eastbound traffic on E. 9th Street will 
detour via Oregon Street to E. 10th Street. 
 
Traffic control and closures will remain in place 24-hours per day for the duration of the 
project, March 13 through April 21, 2023. 
 
Please avoid the construction area. Plan to use alternate routes whenever possible. 
 
If you must travel through the construction area, proceed with caution. Please observe 
all temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your attention to traveling safety 
during this work.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401 
or call the after hours number at (541) 980-7703. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map-- 
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